
 

California’s Professional Peace Officers 

WE TAKE CARE 

OF OUR OWN 
Always Have.  Always Will. 

 

 

 
 

CPOMF is a 501(c)(3) non-profit charitable organization. FED Tax # 95-4350983 
For more information, please visit our website at www.camemorial.org 

“The beautiful bronze and granite California Peace Officers’ Memorial Monument located on State Capitol grounds in 

Sacramento contains the names of more than 1,640 courageous peace officers who have laid down their lives in the line 

of duty protecting and serving their fellow Californians.  Tragically, every year more names are added.”   

Juan Viramontes. President 
California Peace Officers’ Memorial Foundation 

 

Introducing the California Peace Officers’ Memorial Foundation 

Peace Officer Payroll Program (CPOMF POPP) 
 

The CPOMF POPP is a simple way for members of the law enforcement community to honor their fallen 

brothers and sisters and support the family members left behind. Participants voluntarily donate an amount 
of their choosing through automatic payroll deduction. This program can be administered at every level of 

law enforcement including state, county, and municipal employer-sponsored charitable program payroll 

deductions. 
 

The most common method of establishing a CPOMF POPP, is through your specific law enforcement 
association bargaining unit as an ancillary voluntary dues deduction designated to the California Peace 

Officers’ Memorial Foundation. 
 

Current POPP participants include the Association of Orange County Deputy Sheriffs, California Correctional 

Peace Officers Association, City of Irvine, Sacramento County Deputy Sheriffs’ Association, and San Joaquin 
County Deputy Sheriffs Association, with the California Highway Patrol and Huntington Beach Police Officers’ 

Association recently approving their CPOMF POPP.  We hope your organization will follow their lead in 
adopting a Peace Officer Payroll Program and help us as we TAKE CARE OF OUR OWN. CPOMF staff can 

assist in determining the best way for your organization to participate.  

 
Become the ultimate back up for your fellow officers who made the ultimate sacrifice. 

Contact us today to see how. 
Email cpomf@camemorial.org or call 916-443-1797 

 
The California Peace Officers’ Memorial Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit charitable foundation whose 

mission is to recognize and honor California’s peace officers who gave their lives ‘In The Line of Duty’ serving 

the people of this great state, and provide support to the family members left behind.  We do so by… 
 

• Providing immediate financial assistance ($10,000) to the primary survivor of an officer killed in the line 

of duty. (Over $1 million to date) 

• Hosting the California Peace Officers’ Memorial Ceremonies in Sacramento each May. 

• Administering a scholarship program for honored officers’ children and spouses. (Over $1.1 million to 

date)  

• Maintaining and improving the hallowed grounds of the California Peace Officers’ Memorial Monument.  

• Subsidizing the California chapters of Concerns of Police Survivors (COPS), a state and national peer 

support organization. (Over $600,000 to date)  

mailto:cpomf@camemorial.org

